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SUBJECT:  Strategic Plan Alignment 
 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
For information 
 
 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

Not applicable 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
In November 2011 the Board approved a new Strategic Plan for the years 2012-2025.  
The Board’s new Strategic Plan is characterized by its long-range coverage, and by its 
inclusion of specific objectives, goals, and measures.  Each SUS institution also has a 
strategic plan, approved by its University Board of Trustees.   
 
For the most part, the various institutional strategic plans address key goals and 
measures of interest to the Board of Governors such as graduation rates and STEM 
degree production.  However, not all strategic plans are currently in sync with the 
Board of Governors Strategic Plan calendar, nor, in all cases, do they address certain of 
the Board’s specific goals.  In order to ensure that all strategic plans are in alignment 
with the Board’s Strategic Plan, university plans will need to be reviewed, amended as 
appropriate, and approved by individual Boards of Trustees by January 2014.  Vice 
Chancellor Ignash will comment on this topic.  
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